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W A L T E R  C H A M B E R S

A D M I N I S T R A T O R

Mr. Elmer E. Lore, Assemblyman 
State Capitol Building 

Sacramento, California

Dear Elmer:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for all the 
consideration, kind treatment, and advice you gave Mr. Vissman 
and me last week. It was a great help in going through that 
embarrassing ordeal, and gave us the courage and knowledge we 
needed to face the situation. I hope that the Governor's pro
gram is given every consideration by the Legislature, and that 
some good will come out of all this wild scramble.

I think you know my feelings regarding the relief situation, 
in that I have the consideration of the poor and aged at heart, 
as well as an interest in administering relief on a business-like 
basis so the taxpayer may be considered.

I hope that we can renew our friendship in the near future 
and if you are in Orange County, don't fail to look me up.

Sincerely yours,

LAWRENCE T. PLATT, DIRECTOR 
State Relief Administration 
Orange County
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